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On 16" of March, 2015, At the Department of Tourism and Resorts of Ajara was held the
meeting. The head of Batumi Tourism Agency Sofo Lazishvili hosted Tour operators from
Turkey, the main topics of this meeting was the problems in the tourism sphere. Turns in Sarpi
and low quality service- Turkish tour operators names these problems as reason of reduction of
tourists flow to Batumi. Under initiative of Georgian tour operators and Ajara Tourism
Department, special service according to which group of tourist will be able to pass the border
without turns is created. Georgian and Turkish tour operators have exchanged with their
experience in improve of the service. They are visiting Batumi under invitation of Ajara Tourism
Department. The meeting was also attended Secretary General of International Investors
Association of Georgia and Customs Attaché Ozai Kutlu.




